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June Diary dates 

 

5th-7th   Kingswood Residential Trip Year 4 

5th-9th   Ramadan Super Week UTC site 

8th           Year 4 Mosaic girls visit to the  

                 University of Westminster 

12th        Ramadan Super Week Cazenove  

12th        Phonics Screening Week Yr 1 

13th        Reception Induction Evening for      

    New Parents 

17th      Big Iftaar 9-10.30pm 

19th         Appeal week for new build  
20th         Dinosaur Workshop  Reception 
23rd          Bint Abee Bakr class assembly 
26th         Eid break (tbc) 
28th         Eid Parties 
28th         EFA to meet with parents about    
      the new school build (tbc) 
29th      Yr 1 trip to Southend 

 

 

 

 

As-salamu alaykum (peace be with you) 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back after the half-term beak. We are now on our 

last half-term before the summer holidays. 

We still have plenty for you and your children to get involved 

in and contribute to  the Olive School Hackney. 

Please make sure that you check your child’s bag regularly 

for letters from school and look out for the texts which we 

regularly send in order to keep you up to date with what’s 

happening in and around the school. 

 

Kingswood Residential Trip 

Some of the children in Year 4 will be taking part in a 3 day residential to Kingswood in Kent during the 

first week of term. This proves to be a very exciting time for the children as they take part in many 

sporting activities during their stay. 

Follow the children’s adventures by following our twitter account: 

                      twitter.com/olive_hackney 

 

 

The Olive School 

Hackney wishes 

all of the commu-

nity a happy and 

blessed Ramadan. 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
June Walk to School Month/JRSO 

For the past few months we have been focussing on using different ways of travelling to school 

and reducing the number of car journeys that are taken to the school.  

Each day when the children come to school, they mark on a chart if they walked to school or not. 

If the children walk to school every day for the month, they receive a beautifully designed badge to collect— 

each month there is a new design. 

The class with the most children walking to school will receive a £25 token to buy something for their classroom 

So come on, get walking! 

 

 

We  have appointed our new Junior Road safety Officers from Year 4. You will be able to see these children in the 

morning and after school talking to parents about parking safely and not in front of the school gates. 

 

Remember, we can all park and stride to school!  

Water 

Please ensure your child comes to school with a bottle of water each day now that the weather has be-

come hotter.  

Each classroom has water for the children  to help themselves to if they get thirsty throughout the day. 

Website and Twitter 

Keep up-to-date with events at the Olive School Hackney: 

olivehackney.com  

twitter.com/olive_hackney 

 This month we are going to introduce a bikeability week. From the 12th to 

the 16th June children from Year 1 to 4 will have the chance to bring their 

bikes into school and get them serviced by our 2 professional cyclists, Mr 

Ibrahim, year 4 class Teacher and Mr Hussein our ICT technician. 

On Monday 12th, children and parents can bring their bikes in to be ser-

viced at Cazenove Road. You will need to bring in your own spare parts if 

needed. 

Tuesday 13th, Year 4 bring their bikes to school 

Wednesday 14th, Year 3 bring their bikes to school 

Thursday 15th, Year 2 bring their bikes to school 

Friday  16th, Year 1 bring their bikes to the UTC— a letter will go out with 

the arrangements 

On Friday 16th  parents are invited to bring their bikes for a guided 

ride with Mr Ibrahim and Mr Hussain for approximately 10 miles!  


